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Hi,  

Thank you for the opportunity to leave a message in regard to this SB409.  It is 

important that school curriculum be reviewed by parents. 

Since it is already required that it be available for review, why not make it easier for 

busy parents.  I agree that with the passage of this bill, it will be more accessible for 

parents to see the curriculum. Not all parents have the time to visit the school and go 

through it there.  

Please consider the passage of this bill and help the communications between school 

and home to benefit students. 

Thank you,  

Ann Peterson 


